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This bill eliminates an existing requirement that eyelash extension salons be licensed by the Minnesota 

Board of Cosmetologist Examiners.  Instead, the law would explicitly provide that facilities providing 

eyelash extension services are exempt from licensing requirements. 

A related provision related to manager licenses for eyelash extension practitioners is also eliminated. 


